
RENEGADE 
NEWS
Week of October 10-14



A Message     
From Our 

Administration

October 20, 2022

Please be reminded that the alley  on the south side 
end is to be used for pick up and drop off only.  Please 
do not park there for long periods of time. We are 
suggesting that if you need to park for longer than 5 
minutes, that you park in the parking lot at the school, 
or alternatively along 51st or 52st. We thank you for 
your cooperation in advance and should you have any 
questions please call me at the school. 

We are looking forward to the upcoming activities! 
Watch our social media and calendar for updates!

Take care!

Mrs. Morgan, Principal



Redwater School is a BYOD school from grades 
7-12. That means that we require students to 
bring their own devices from home. 

A device brought for learning must meet the 
following requirements:

● Internet ready (chrome browser)
● Ability to type (full keyboard required)
● Battery life of a full school day (6 hours)
● Labelled for identification
● Google Apps for Education (GAFF) friendly
● Not a cellphone

Redwater School also offers a rental program for a 
monthly fee. If you are interested in this option 
please contact the office for more information. 
You can also purchase one through the School 
Division.  Email   tech.purchasing@sturgeon.ab.ca

mailto:tech.purchasing@sturgeon.ab.ca


What’s happening 
this week…

October 10-14 Tuesday, October 11th 
● PD Day / No Classes

Wednesday, October 12th / Day 1
● Bio 20 Field Study

Thursday, October 13th / Day 2 

Friday, October 14th / Day 1

Monday, October 10th Thanksgiving
● No School 



What is 
happening      

next week…
October 17-21

Monday, October 17th / Day 2

Tuesday, October 18th / Day 1

Wednesday, October 19th / Day 2

Thursday, October 20th / Day 1
● Jr. High Volleyball at Legal

Friday, October 21th / Day 2
● Grade 6 Immunizations
● Sr. High Volleyball in Lac La Biche 

(Fri. & Sat.)
● Whole School Breakfast - cereal and 

fruit
●



Words From 
The Wellness 

Hub

A HUGE thank you to Redwater IGA 
and the toonies for tummies program 
for sponsoring our monthly whole 
school breakfast. Today we had cereal 
and fresh fruit to start our Friday off 
right!!

Next Friday, October 28th our students in 
grades 9-12 will attend the Post Secondary 
Fair hosted in our gym. Students will be 
able to talk to representatives from a variety 
Post Secondary Institutes about programs 
and entrance requirements. 

 



A Message     
From Our 

Student Council


